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Charter Workshop Notice

The Pensacola City Council will hold a workshop on Monday, June 16, 2014 at 10 am in the
Hagler-Mason Conference Room on the Second Floor of City Hall at 222 W. Main Street.

The purpose of the workshop is to allow Council Members to discuss possible charter
amendments for the 2014 election cycle. The City Council may propose amendments by
ordinance to the City Charter. Upon adoption of the initiating ordinance, the City Council shall
submit the proposed amendment to a vote of the electors at the next general election held within
the City or at a special election called for such purpose. (Charter for the City of Pensacola,
Section 8.02)

City Council staff will be assisting in researching and facilitating this workshop by staff from the
Florida League of Cities (FLC). Lynn Tipton is the Director of Membership Development for
FLC. She has been a league employee since 1991, creating and serving as director of her
department since 1999. The responsibilities of Lynn’s department include member outreach, and
developing and delivering training (both FLC University and through the Florida Institute of
Government). She also serves as executive director of the Florida City and County Management
Association (FCCMA), through their contract with the league and has held that position for over
a decade. Lynn will be assisted by Ken Small who serves as the Financial Technical Assistance
Manager for FLC where he has been employed since 1984. Ken has over 39 years of experience
in the local government profession. He serves as an instructor as well as providing technical
assistance in a wide variety of local government areas including municipal revenue options,
budgeting and cost reduction.

This workshop is open to the public.
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